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The 36th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Malawi 
Statement of the Republic of South Sudan

Madam President

The Republic of South Sudan thanks the delegation of Malawi for the National Report.
We appreciate efforts being taken by the Government of Malawi in enacting and amending key legislations in favour of promoting and protecting the human rights across the country.
 South Sudan wishes to recommend  the following: 
1-	Enhance efforts to establish the Human Rights Commission in according to Paris Principles compliant.

2-	 Redouble efforts of finalizing the child labour policy and child protection policy to protect children from the worst forms of child labour.

3-	 Increase funding to the disability sector to effectively implement the Disability Act and the national action plan for persons with special needs.

We wish Malawi all the best and successful review. 

I thank you 
3rd  November 2020
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